
 

 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 082                      Dated    21.9.2023 

To 
The Secretary 
Department of Public Enterprises, 
160, Udyog Bhavan, 
New Delhi-110011. 
Email: secy-dpe@nic.in 
 
Sub: Request  for appointment for resolving the Pay-conflict issue of executives in CIL, in the light of recent judgement of 

Jabalpur Highcourt 

Dear Sir, 

Your kind attention is requested to be drawn to your recent Office memorandum issued by Ministry of Coal vide F. No. 

LAIR-49018/54/2023-LAIR dated 19th September, 2023 on the subject of Pay conflict arising after implementation of wage 

agreement for workers under NCWA XI (Copy attached as Annexure-I) 

We seek a few minutes of your valuable time to interact with and assist you for resolving the issue and arriving at an 

amicable solution under the present constraints.   

It is to reiterate that, AIACE is the only association of executives of Coal India Ltd, and Singreni Collieries Company Ltd which 

is legally registered under the Trade Union Act, 1926. It has members from both WORKING and RETIRED Executives from 

coal industry and prefer to seek solution in active consultation of all concerned.  

We shall be thankful to you for granting us an appointment at the earliest in which 3-4 members representing AIACE will 

be participating. 

In anticipation of a positive response from your end for granting us an appointment, 

Thanking You, 

 

(P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 
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Annexure – I 

 


